
“What’s  Up  With  Animal
Rights?”
My question is partially about the ‘animal rights’ movement
that seems very popular these days. I was curious to know what
you thought about the idea of giving animals rights. I have
recently read a book about postmodernism and culture by Peter
Augustine Lawler – it is not about animal rights, but he makes
the  statement  that:  “At  the  end  of  history,  human
distinctiveness is negated. The laughably incoherent ‘animal
rights’ movement exists for a moment before the nonexistence
of rights.” I don’t know much about the subject of rights, but
I  was  hoping  you  could  possibly  recommend  some  book  that
touched on the subject from a Christian perspective – not
necessarily animal rights, just the philosophy of rights in
general- or maybe tell me what you think about what rights are
and who has them and so forth.

Former Probe staff member Rich Milne authored an article on
animal rights. You are essentially correct that post-modernism
dictates an equalization of rights between animals and humans.
We are after all just another animal. Non-human animals should
be treated no differently than we wish to be treated. Animal
rights ethicist Peter Singer now holds a professorship of
ethics at Princeton University and is continuing to humiliate
himself  with  the  logic  of  his  own  position  by  recently
suggesting that bestiality was OK! What else can he say and
remain consistent?

Not being a philosopher, I am not familiar with the literature
on human rights, but Probe published a book with Zondervan in
the 70s which is now out of print titled, Human Rights and
Human Dignity by John Warwick Montgomery. Montgomery now has
the rights to this book and he may have republished it so you
may want to do a search on Amazon or elsewhere on the net to
find it or a book like it.
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